Date

Address

Dear: (Find your state representative and senator’s names and addresses at bit.ly/NHRepresentative)

There is an emerging waste disposal capacity crisis in New Hampshire that is of concern to the Town of (Town Name). We are one of over 150 NH municipalities that relies on the North Country Environmental Services (NCES) landfill in Bethlehem for its waste disposal to ensure the health and safety of our residents. NCES is filling up fast and we will need a solution.

We understand that Bethlehem has twice voted not to expand NCES so if an alternative site is not located within New Hampshire, municipalities will lose control of their long-term ability to manage their own environmental health and safety needs. Longer interstate distance hauling will drive up costs, negatively impact our environment and cause instability in long-term economic planning for municipalities across the state. 

Please support current efforts to increase disposal capacity in the State, such as the permitting effort underway for a new landfill to be constructed in Dalton.

Sincerely,
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